
Again, we are thankful for the BUS 
WORKERS. Enjoyed the testimo-

nies and emphasis given this past 
Sunday. May God bless this minis-
try and raise up others to carry the 

torch. Thanks Fred and Judy for 
being faithful to the call of God up-

on your lives. May the wheels keep turning and 
horns keep blowing and children and adults alike 

be brought to church each Sunday. 
   

ATTENTION ALL “MOMS”  -  
A special gift to be given to all MOTHERS 
on May 14th. It would be a real blessing to 
have a great number attending. May God  

bless as we honor “moms”. May we also cherish the memory 
of those “moms” that had an influence on us that have 

passed away. 
 

      STEP BY STEP we continue to raise funds for 
the Parking Lot. We need a miracle from God to 

achieve the goal of $194,000. Pray daily and 
GIVE as the Lord impresses on your heart. 

 
Come hear Evangelist Byron Foxx  Wednesday 
May 17th at 7pm. He will provide the music and 

bring the message. On Thursday May 18th at 
7pm he will conduct a training time for all those 

involved in the music program. Time to “sharpen the ax” 
for the glory of God. 

WITH 
DEEPEST 

SYMPATHY 
we are  

praying for the Dement Family 
in the passing of Holly Dement 

this morning. 

 
DON’T FORGET!! 

*Advisory Board will meet May 
25th @ 6:30pm in conference 

room in the FCA building. 
* We will have Communion on 

May 28th @ 6pm 
*Faith Christian Academy en-

rollment continues for the   
2023-24  school year, Scholar-

ships are available. Contact the 
school office: (704)933-7586 

*CAMP TIME SOON! 
TEEN CAMP: June 26-30 

JUNIOR CAMP:July 24-28 
*VBS with Ray Dombeck  

July 16-19 
 

 

HOME MISSIONARY  
Ronnie Williamson - 

The Voice in the Wilderness 
 

 
 

FOREIGN MISSIONARY 
Milo Thomas—Philippines 

 
 

MINISTRY 
Radio/Tape 

 
 

STAFF MEMBER 
Morris Tyree 

 
 

  SHUT-IN   
Shela Deal (#102A) 

1310 Glenn Ave 
Kannapolis, NC 28081 

 
SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHER 

St James/Friendship 
Brandon Page & Brian Gibson 

 
 

PREACHER OF THE WEEK 
Tim Cruise  

Shining Light Bap. Monroe, NC 
 
 

USHER OF THE WEEK 
Alan Fitz 

 
 

CHOIR MEMBER 
Pam Lewis 

 
 

SERVICE MEMBER 
John Reiszel 

Serving in the Nursery:  Melissa Marlowe 

Pray with Pastor and Nancy for our sick...    
 

Lynn Lewis                    Carol Kitzmiller                Beth Lefler 
Barbara O’Daniel Tommy Marlowe     Mildred Zane   
Brett Stancil  Allen Morrison                     Michael Weathers 
Mike Stancil  Glenn Coleman                    Sue Zahrndt  
Cathy Beaver  Eileen Hess      Chassiti Wright 
Larry Gulledge                 Kevin Tyner                          Sue Gullette 
Gary Bare                           Gordon Harris                      Kelsey Artz 
Lynn Drye                          Tina Simmons                      Dot Prescott 
Louise Towe                     Phyliss Hargett                     
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